
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 6, 2019 
 
 
 
Stephanie Barton 
NRC/NRCES 
9520 10th Ave. S., Suite 150 
Seattle, WA 98108 
 
 
Dear Stephanie Barton: 
 
We have completed a review and approved the NRC Washington State Oil Spill Contingency 
Plan annual update. The primary updates to your plan include: 
 

• Resources to meet the 2-3 hour planning standards for the San Juan Planning Standard 
Area 

• Spill Management Team Roster 
• Dates and formatting  

 
These revisions have been added to our hard and electronic copy of your oil spill contingency 
plan residing at the Department of Ecology.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this update to your oil spill contingency plan please contact 
me at sorr461@ecy.wa.gov or at (360) 407-7420.  Thank you again for submitting this plan 
update to Ecology.  Your continued efforts at oil spill preparedness play a vital role in protecting 
Washington’s marine environment. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sear Orr 
Oil Spill Preparedness Planner 
Spill Prevention, Preparedness, and Response Program 
 
cc: Tim Lupher, USCG Sector Puget Sound 

USCG Sector Columbia River 
HQ Spills Central Files, Preparedness, National Response Corporation (NRC) 
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